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Department of Hualapai Education & Training

P.O. BOX 179

460 HUALAPAI WAY

PEACH SPRINGS, AZ 86434-0179

PHONE: (928) 769-2200 * FAX (928) 769-1101

Hello

Due to the current situation, the Hualapai Education Department is currently
closed to the community. Many families in the community have often used the
department to prepare boarding school applications for their students. If you
have completed applications, please drop them off at the tribal office. Every
Friday our department will pick them up and send them to the schools. We ask
that you do not send original documents with your application such as birth
certificates and social security cards. If you any questions please contact me at
lghahate@hualapai-nsn.gov
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Leon Ghahate, Director



